SEKC General Membership Meeting
November 8, 2016
Sioux Empire Kennel Club – Sioux Falls, SD 
Paula Spielman - CTO 7:03 p.m.
There being no Quorum to hold business an informational meeting was held.  No business was conducted as per the ByLaws.  Membership of 115 that being 20% of the membership, 20 signed in at meeting.

Johna asked for anyone who would like to help with reviewing the ByLaws, please contact her.  Dee, Brian, and Tracy have stated they would help.  
Fall Show – Tracy gave an update.  There being she will resign effective immediately.  Some areas need to be reviewed such as the health clinic and judges to ensure they run in a more efficient manner next year.  Thank you, Tracy for your volunteering and Chairing the Fall Show.  They club was represented well during this time.  
	Kris gave an update on the Obedience Show – 4 NOC qualifiers, Carol Everetts being one.  Congratulations Carol.  Next year Kris will look at 3 judges instead of 4.  The NOC went well.  The participant numbers were not what was expected, however the show went well. Thank you, Kris for your good job at a smooth running show.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Christmas - Cindy stated the Christmas Fundraiser for the Humane Society is December 13 at Old Chicago. Please		 bring your donation. 
Awards – Awards are Due to Kris by December 1.  Any member can put an award in.  Please use one dog per page.
Membership renewals – Due January 1
Adjourned 7:55 pm




